
Greetings All, 
  
The first meeting of 2007 of the Twin Cities DX Association was held on Jan 15th at the Sunshine 
Factory.  Two $17 cash awards and a book were distributed from the evening raffle.  There were 
no new members or guests at the meeting. 
  
 Health and Welfare: It was reported that Mike K0BUD is in the hospital. 
  
 Old Business: Lou, AC0X, volunteered to be the Secretary so we have a full slate of officers for 
2007.  Bob W0EK remains as President, and Mike W0WG remains as Treasurer.  A big THANK 
YOU to Dennis KF0QR for serving as Secretary for the past three years.  Mike reported that we 
ended the year with $2464 in the bank and contributed a total of $2500 to DXpeditions during 
2006 (in addition to contributions to NCDXF and the ARRL Spectrum Defense Fund).  The Year-
end Treasurers report is attached to this email. 
  
 New Business: Contributions of $250 each have been made to the 2007 J2 Djibouti and S2 
Bangladesh DXpeditions.  The TCDXA logo is displayed on their respective websites. 
Check out  www.ea3bt.com/s21ea.htm and  www.i2ysb.com/j2. 
  
2007 dues are $25 and should be sent to Mike Warren at 15533 Sandhill Circle, Eden Prairie, MN 
55347.  
  
Next Meeting:  Feb. 19, 2007. 
  
73 es gud dx! 
Mike W0WG 
  

 


